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Planning for the B2 Business District 
 

The Tisbury Planning Board seeks your input as they begin working on an Area Plan for the 

Upper State Rd B2 Business District. To gain a better understanding of how residents 

currently use this district and what they think could be done to improve it, the Board has 

developed a survey.  

 

 Please take a few minutes to complete this survey. Your response will contribute to the 

development of the Area Plan and its recommendations. 

 

Here is the link to the online survey --  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TisburyB2 

 

Paper copies will be available at the Vineyard Haven Library and the Planning Board Office. 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdiscover-more.us12.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dc2a7d5f3d9882c2f22b8e0c8b%26id%3D715d2aa460%26e%3Daffa12e7d0&data=02%7C01%7C%7C18a86d2ae8354ed5835708d778b45a3f%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637110588305782828&sdata=KEAukGjZj9OXbBx7%2Fh0zNFj%2BdqF4%2BDuJPxbs60a1J0g%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Please pass this message (and the link) on to other friends and encourage them to 

participate as well. 

 

Thanks for your participation. 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


